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January 28, 2011: UPDATE to Sierra Madre School Site / Construction 
 
 
To Our Neighbors: 
 
Sierra Madre Upper Campus 
 
 
After updating the Project status with the Architect, I am able to provide the following information: 
 

 Structural drawings have been sent to Sacramento and are still in review with DSA 
 Fire Life Safety has been received back with minor comments and will be handled locally as over the 

counter back checks 
 Our A&E team continue to refine the final finishes to provide the best scenario for a durable and long 

lasting building 
 
We continue to track with the team’s goal to be complete with DSA by March. In the interim, we will begin to 
discuss the delivery vehicle for the project. It is still the District’s plan to commence new construction this 
coming summer, 2011. 
 
 
 
Sierra Madre Lower Campus 
 
 
There is no additional work planned for this time and no additional updates. The mechanical team continues 
to revise the cooling plans for approval. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Frazer G. Thompson, P.E., LEED ap 
Owner's Representative - PUSD 
(626) 396-5850 ext. 89177  office 


